
May 15, 2023

Dear Future Preschool Parents,

The Lacey Township School District is in the process of applying for Preschool Expansion Aid through the

State of New Jersey. If we are chosen to be recipients of the Aid, we will be able to offer free preschool

education to approximately 200 eligible families beginning in October.

We are writing to inform you that pre-registration for Preschool will open on Tuesday, May 23, 2023 at 10

am. We ask that all families interested fill out a Preschool Google Form that will be available on our

website at laceyschools.org beginning onMay 23 at 10am.

For those families who are in need of technical assistance, there will be kiosks available at the Mill Pond

Elementary School located at 210 Western Boulevard from 10:00 am until 6:00 pm on May 23rd.

The Preschool Google Form must be completed by those families interested in having their child(ren)

attend full-day Preschool, 5 days per week. Upon submission, this Preschool Google Form will be date

and time stamped. Due to a limited number of seats, Preschool slots will be filled on a first come, first serve

basis based on the date and time the Preschool Google Form was received. As a reminder, you will need

to complete a form for each child that you are pre-registering for the Lacey Township School District

Preschool Program.

Eligibility Requirements

Your child(ren) are eligible to pre-register if they are 3 or 4 years old on or before October 1, 2023. Children

who turn 5 on or before October 1, 2023 are NOT eligible for Preschool and must register for kindergarten.

As a reminder, parents should continue to make alternate preschool plans as we await acceptance of the

funding application. Currently, the State of New Jersey plans on announcing funding recipients during the

month of September.

We will continue to provide updates as information becomes available to us. Thank you for your support,

interest, and cooperation. If you have any questions, please contact me at wzylinski@laceyschools.org.

Sincerely,

WilliamW. Zylinski

Assistant Superintendent

http://laceyschools.org

